
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

  

  
 

 

   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
  

 

 

   

 

June 2018 

411 Audit Training // Training Resources 

Important: Please read this bulletin carefully and share it with all appropriate staff. 

Colorado Health Partnerships (CHP) is required by the State of Colorado Department of 
Health Care Policy and Financing (HCPF) to conduct an annual chart audit to ensure 
accuracy of submitted encounters. CHP has authorized Beacon Health Options (Beacon) to 
manage this audit on its behalf. This audit is typically held annually at the start of the new 
calendar year. 

It is our goal to help you be as successful as possible in your audit. To assist, we have added 
a PowerPoint training and a tip sheet to our Colorado Partnerships page to reference as 
you prepare your charts. Please feel free to contact our Quality Improvement Department 
should you have any questions or concerns. Their contact information is listed on the 
presentation slides. 

Thank you, 

Beacon Health Options Quality Team 

Additional Information 

Visit our Colorado Partnerships page to download the Tip Sheet for 411 Audit Submissions 
and 411 Training Presentation Slides. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001g5us7cvbjo8VdLNAb3msVSkMWlOuRaK-IiFQTiNRcPiC6T6uO5RZ06Q4-8G6ifGKA6HzyffprCbFLfmbLdpg-LzCi2gSYeTq6FRU6DmIc_3-eDdJNJIm65MyCmlCnrAlv66VglnA3WnGm9Cyiz3RAmv4lGWFBXSGvgNC0Z_oGujptFt5z9UZILWa9TyA__Z1exnIWLQizwsJc7dD9Jh3MvzcIJq6-HVmeETv1ehsJt-92lmbhLEE61e0FYRKtY78jdFA_19UI2s=&c=HqQ8UZRnQnxg9aC4UwvEsXo5IZu4rxE24lk7f362pBJlcIcsOvs_Zg==&ch=w2eRBXLBgWSTm1H_px7EsOwz01iRsX5o4zWhTvkqRaDRsAMNXEMxxA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001g5us7cvbjo8VdLNAb3msVSkMWlOuRaK-IiFQTiNRcPiC6T6uO5RZ06Q4-8G6ifGKA6HzyffprCbFLfmbLdpg-LzCi2gSYeTq6FRU6DmIc_3-eDdJNJIm65MyCmlCnrAlv66VglnA3WnGm9Cyiz3RAmv4lGWFBXSGvgNC0Z_oGujptFt5z9UZILWa9TyA__Z1exnIWLQizwsJc7dD9Jh3MvzcIJq6-HVmeETv1ehsJt-92lmbhLEE61e0FYRKtY78jdFA_19UI2s=&c=HqQ8UZRnQnxg9aC4UwvEsXo5IZu4rxE24lk7f362pBJlcIcsOvs_Zg==&ch=w2eRBXLBgWSTm1H_px7EsOwz01iRsX5o4zWhTvkqRaDRsAMNXEMxxA==



